
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

  

      
         

   

     
   

   

       

   

       

          

       

      
      
       

             

      

   

         
     

     

    

        

            

          
      

      
          

       
 
        
 
  
 
 

 
  
 
      

 
 

 
 
 

 
      

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Our last week at Ash Green before the Spring break begins with Year 6 children setting off on their 
residential trip on Monday morning and on Tuesday the remaining Year 6 group of children will sit 
down to enjoy a movie and popcorn. Year 4 pupils can sit down to lunch with family members, EY 
classes will host their assemblies (11.15 and 2.45) and our remaining Year 6 group will enjoy visiting 
the Beamish Museum on Wednesday. We end the week on Friday when Year 5 classes host their 
assemblies and with our Celebration Assemblies KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – 
all welcome. 
 

So far      

95.2%

 

% 

 

 

 

Next week we wave goodbye (for a 

short time) to Year 6. 

 

The Year 6 children travelling to 

Winmarleigh Hall in Preston for the PGL 

residential will leave Ash Green Lower 

Site on Monday 21
st

 at approx. 9.30 and 

return on Wednesday 23
rd

 at about 

6.00pm. 
 

PARENTS ARE WELCOME TO COME 

ALONG AND WAVE THEIR CHILDREN 

FAREWELL! 
 

We will keep in touch regarding arrival 

time back at school. 

 

The Year 6 children back at Ash Green 

will have a cinema trip on Tuesday and 

a trip to Beamish on Wednesday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

WELL DONE YEAR 6! (AND YEAR2) 
 

The KS2 SATs are over for another year, our Year 6 children 
have worked so hard and look to have performed very well.  

 

The results will be with us in early July but the main thing is 
virtually all our children will feel rightly,  

THEY DID THEIR BEST. 
 

Our Year 2 children have also been working hard on their 
assessments which support the Teacher Assessment that our 

staff have given, the children have been great. 
 

Well done to all the children and staff who have supported 
them. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
We had Nursery children and Reception children 
out on trips to Cannon Hall Farm and The Deep 

this week. 
 

All of the children had a great time and made us all 
proud. 

 

PLEASE BRING £1 OR A PRIZE  

FOR OUR SUMMER FAIR  

 

SATURDAY  

30 JUNE 

WE BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM NEXT FRIDAY 25 MAY 

AND RETURN ON MONDAY 4 JUNE. 



 

 
 

LOWER SITE 
 

Due to high numbers can we ask that parents 
book in advance for the Breakfast Club unless it 

is a genuine emergency? 
 

Please ring the office or book direct in advance 
with the Breakfast Club manager  

Sam Bottomley. 
 

 

  
     

 
   

 
   

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

       

         

     

   

     

       
        

        

     

   

       

      
 

    
      

  

    

       
    

   

     

 

 

   

     
       

           

        

         

       
     

      

        

      

 
  

  
  
 

 

 
 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘The Spirit of Adventure’ as our 

Year 6 undertake various tasks at 

PGL. 

 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

25 May 5B & 5W 8 June 3G & 3T 

    

22 June 2C & 2O 13 July 1B/R & 1C 

    
 

 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday 23 May is the chance for Year 4 pupils to invite family members (up to 2 adults) for lunch together.  
 
PLEASE COLLECT A SLIP FROM YOUR CHILD’S CLASS AND RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE WITH £2 PER 
MEAL. THANK YOU.  
 
PRE-SCHOOL CHILDREN ARE WELCOME BUT THEY MUST REMAIN THE RESPONSIBILITY OF THEIR 
PARENTS. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 
 
 
 

 
   
   

 
21-23 MAY – YEAR 6 PGL TRIP 

 
20-21 JUNE – MUSCIAL 

 
FRIDAY 29 JUNE –  

LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 
 

SATURDAY 30 JUNE –  
SUMMER FAIR 

 
FRIDAY 6 JULY – TRANSITION DAY 

 
TUESDAY 17 JULY – PRIZE GIVING 

 
THURSDAY 19 JULY –  

SPORTS DAYS 
 

FRIDAY 20 JULY – 

BREAK UP 

Please pay on the day of use 
or in advance so that no debt 

is built up. Thank you 

 

This year’s musical 

production is OLIVER. 
 

PERFORMANCES AT THE 

VIADUCT THEATRE, 

HALIFAX 
 

WEDNESDAY 20 JUNE 

THURSDAY 21 JUNE 

 
TICKETS £5 –  

ON SALE FROM TUES 5 JUNE 


